 We Worked It (9.8.14):

“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world.”  - Nelson Mandela 

How We Worked It:
This first week flew by.  The students were energetic, well behaved, focused, eager to explore, and transitioned well.  This was true especially for our Grade 6 students.  

· As a faculty, you all did outstandingly well – The students were informed of the expectations, given opportunities to discuss them, and class activities embedded literacy 
· Great arrival and dismissal because of your presence and assistance

· Amazing PTO attendance – Thank you staff and PTO!

· PBIS kick-off activity – Thank you Janet for taking the lead
· Secured building – thank you Security and staff for honoring the points of entry and exit and wearing your lanyards 

· Great conversations regarding characters, their motives, students building upon what their classmates stated, asking students to reword what their classmates said, hands-on mathematical word problems, identifying unique qualities and traits, teachers projecting pictures of themselves Doing Their Work, discussing what Doing The Work means in specific classrooms, identifying science terms and their implications on the environment, students solving math problems as they enter the classrooms, students being introduced to different artistic and musical movements and their impact, discussing being healthy, exercising, how knowing other languages benefits your mind, and what can technology do you for – just to name a few! 
· Staff working as cohesive teams 
· Staff asking students what they like and want to learn this year

Work to Do:

· Callback Period – 2:40 – 3PM – begins Monday, Sept 8
· Any staff member not supervising callback is to assist with dismissal by walking students up the stairs, moving students along, and being present outside the building  
· Shirts are to be enforced – Please jot down any student who is not wearing a shirt – Security will be collecting the sheet of paper at 9:30AM (see June’s email regarding Steering Committee Minutes)
· The Literary Concept for September is Identify – Please include this concept in your lessons/activities
· Please begin to design your class (and team if you so choose to) webpage so that we can continue to increase parent outreach and maintain communication
· Examine your lessons for differentiation and grouping opportunities  
· Begin to create formative/diagnostic assessments to gauge where students are 
· All clinical, department, grade-level, encore, and team meetings are to be maintained beginning Monday, Sept 8, 
· Lesley Literacy Webinar on September 11th from 3:15 – 5:15 at Board of Ed. Sdf

· Be sure to review, in detail, all 504 and IEP documents  - these are legally binding documents
“Tell me and I’ll forget; show me and I may remember; involve me, and I’ll understand.”                  - Chinese Proverb
